
The chairman, members of teaching staff and all EBE Students met on 2nd April, 2015 for a 
brief feedback on accreditation of EBE program by EBK. The students expected the feedback 
from EBK on March 2015, to which the chairman reported to them that the meeting was 

postponed to April 2015.  

The members of teaching staff reassured the students on the significant of the  Environmental 
and Biosystems Engineering  program to the national government and that the job 
opportunities are numerous and diverse. 

The students worry was that EBK has been postponing the issues and they hoped that over 
April 2015 they will get positive response. 

The Chairman reassured the students they have been having numerous talks with the registrar 
and other staffs in the EBK and this time they expect a positive feedback of the process. 

 


